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Diary Dates   
 

• Monday 16th November: Wear odd socks to support anti-bullying week 

• Monday 16th November: Flu Immunisation 

• Thursday 26th November: Year  6 Evacuee Day 
 

Space Rangers 

 
We are in the process of setting up a PTA 
group called ‘Space Rangers’. If you are 
interested in becoming a member, or have 
any great ideas about fundraising, please 
contact the school office via email.  
 

Due to the National sec-
ond lockdown, Bramley 
Baths has closed, there-
fore Year 4 will not be 
going swimming until 

further notice. 

Star of the Week: 
 
Hungry Caterpillar: Joey 
Smartest Giants: Nya 
Rainbow Fishes: Erika 
Flat Stanley's: Rhiley 
The BFG’s: Sarah 
The Creakers: Demi 
Billionaire Boy: Andrew and Mia 
Aslan: Jasmine and Harley 
The Borrowers: Bella 
The Cheshire Cats: Alfie 
The Hobbits: Kia W 
Order of the Phoenix: Macey 
Private Peaceful: Grace 
Kensuke: Callum 
The Bagheeras: Mustaqeem 

PE lessons are out-
doors. Please make 
sure your child has 
trainers on his/her 

PE days. 

Parking 
Please can I ask parent/carers to make 
sure they are parking appropriately out-
side of school. We have had complaints 
regarding people parking on the grass, 
over crossings and blocking driveways.  

This is a road traffic 
offence and can 
carry an immediate 
£60 fixed penalty 
fine.  

Reminder: Please do not bring 
your dogs onto the school grounds. 
Hamish is our therapy dog and we 
have full insurance and risk assess-
ments for him along with certifica-

tion of immunisations.  

Positive  Comments 
 

Mr Rixon (our ukulele 
teacher) complimented 
BPA on how well organ-
ised our school is com-
pared to others he visits. 
 

Well what a busy week we have had. It has 
filled me with great pride with regards to our 
remembrance service and activities in school. 
This has certainly continued today with our 
wonderful virtual Children in Need. Thank 
you so much for everyone's contributions to 
those amazing events.  
If you have a little one ready for school or 
equally know a friend who has a child born 
between Sept 2016 and August 2017, why 
not ensure you secure your place here at our 
wonderful school. As you know we have a 
vast amount to offer not only in terms of a 
first class education but certainly our re-
sponse to the global pandemic, nurture care 
and ultimately kindness. Please direct any 
potential school place admissions to our 
school office who will be happy to support.  
Once again can I remind everyone that we 
are subject to a national lockdown and you 
should not be mixing with any other house-
hold unless it is part of a support bubble as a 
single person. Again please be respectful of 
social distancing on the KS1 playground in 
particular and please can I encourage every-
one , for all stakeholders safety, to wear a 
face mask whilst  on the school site.  
I hope everyone can attempt to have some 
kind of relaxing and restful weekend.  

Reminder: Please make sure you 
are wearing a face mask and  
adhering to the 2m social dis-
tancing guidelines when you are 
on the school grounds. 

Admissions for reception 
places 2020-2021 are now 
open.  Click the link below 
to start the process. 
https://www.leeds.gov.uk/
schools-and-education/
school-admissions/apply-
for-a-primary-school 
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